
April 15, 2002

Mr. Henry F. Garcia
Director of Administration
Center for Nuclear Waste 
  Regulatory Analyses
Southwest Research Institute
6220 Culebra Road
San Antonio, Texas  78238-5116

Subject:   Review and Comment on the Center for Nuclear Waste Regulatory Analyses’              
          (Center’s) Administrative Procedure AP-012, “Authorization to Conduct Federally         

    Funded Research and Development Center Work-for-Others”

Dear Mr. Garcia:

NRC has reviewed the Center’s Administrative Procedure AP-012, Authorization to Conduct 
Federally Funded Research and Development Work-For-Others” and offer the following 
comments:

Page 3, first paragraph, last sentence, suggest deleting the words ...”as specified by
contracts between NRC and the CNWRA.”  Note: Section C.1.1.2 and other contract
provisions do not specify verbatim, all of these together.

  Page 5, Section 4.5, first sentence, delete “NRC CNWRA Review Group” and
substitute the words “Work-For-Others Committee.”  Note: The NRC CNWRA Review
Group has different voting members and does not get involved in the work-for-others
review.  The Work-For-Others Committee is currently comprised of the NRC Center
Program Manager (J.  Linehan), the NRC Deputy Program Manager (D.  DeMarco), the
NRC Center Contracting Officer (B.  Meehan) and the NRC Center Senior Attorney (R. 
Baum).

            

Sincerely,

/RA/ Deborah A. DeMarco

Deborah A. DeMarco
NRC/Center Deputy Program Manager
Program Management, Policy
  Development and Analysis Staff
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards

cc:  J. Linehan, PMDA
       B.Meehan, DCPM, ADM
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